
October 7, 2023

Public Notice
Impounded Car
Black Ford Territory Wagon (no registration plates) was impounded from in front of 155 
Skene Street, Warrnambool. To reclaim the vehicle please provide proof of ownership and pay 
release fees by 5pm, Friday 13 October 2023. Please contact Tim Brosowsky, Coordinator Local 
Laws on phone 5559 4806.

Works and road closures
Warrnambool Central Business District
Works: Line marking between 5am – 9am.
Duration: Commencing Monday 16 October 2023 and continue throughout the summer period 
(weather permitting).
Impact: Parts of the roadway will be closed and carparks temporarily unavailable. Motorists are 
advised to observe all signage.

Koroit Street & Fairy Street Intersection
Works: Roundabout rehabilitation.
Duration: Week commencing Monday 9 October 2023 for 8 weeks.
Impact: Sections of the road may be closed to vehicular traffic. Motorists and pedestrians are 
advised to observe all signage.  
Contact: Don Allen, Construction Engineer on 0419 389 638.

Get Involved

If you are thinking of volunteering or are keen to join a community group, come along to 
the South West Volunteer Expo.

This is a great opportunity to meet local volunteer organisations and consider what volunteering 
opportunities might be right for you!

The Expo will be held on Saturday 7 October 2023, 10am – 2pm at the Emmanuel Centre 
on Botanic Road.

Admission is FREE with lucky door prizes and giveaways, coffee van and
BBQ also available.

www.warrnambool.vic.gov.au


